
Coburg Districts Football Club join the fight against MND 

On Saturday the 24th March, the Coburg Districts Football Club and the Wahgunyah Football & 
Netball club joined forces for the annual McLardy McShane Cup practice match played at 
Wahgunyah in support of the Fight against MND.  

Both clubs were well prepared for the annual event that has now aligned itself with this great 
charity, the game was played in Great Spirit with outstanding sportsmanship shown by both clubs. 

The day was a fabulous one with many people coming to cheer on the local boys against a strong 
and well represented Coburg Districts Team. 

Organises of the day, Amanda Freeman & Paul Quinn, both directors of McLardy McShane, were 
extremely pleased with the turn out and enthusiasm shown by both clubs as they battled for 
McLardy McShane cup in an event promoted  as the battle of the Lions. 

The McLardy McShane cup was presented to club president Allan Chandler after a very tight and 
entertaining game which was a great final hit out for both clubs. 

 

Amanda Freeman was extremely proud to announce that a total of $3235.00 was raised for this 
great cause through gate gold coin donations, raffles, Auctions and BBQ.  

Amanda Freeman payed special mention to all volunteers that helped on the day making it a very 
successful and enjoyable day for club, charity and community.  


